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Joint review panel concludes review of Grassy Mountain Coal project 

June 17, 2021… The Joint Review Panel for Benga Mining Limited’s Grassy Mountain Coal project 
has completed its review and submitted its final report to the Minister of Environment and Climate 
Change Canada.   

The panel, in its capacity as a hearing panel for the Alberta Energy Regulator, found the project is not in 
the public interest and has denied the provincial applications.   

“The panel’s decision reflects the AER’s commitment to making evidence-based and risk-informed 
decisions in the public interest,” said Laurie Pushor, president and CEO of the Alberta Energy Regulator.  

For more information, review the panel’s news release. The report, which includes an executive summary, 
is available on the AER website. Project information is available on the Impact Assessment Agency of 
Canada’s (IAAC) project registry. Learn more about the AER’s hearing process and the provincial-
federal joint review panel process.  
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https://static.aer.ca/prd/documents/decisions/2021/2021ABAER010.pdf
https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/exploration?projDocs=80101
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